Think Ahead

Mr Eugene Mambo Agume FCCA
CAFEX Noubissi

B.P. 2513

Yaounde

Central Region

Cameroon

31 January 2017

Our Ref: Cert/0806110

Dear Mr Agume
FELLOWSHIP CERTIFICATE

Following the meeting of Council which took place on 15 September 2016 it
is with great pleasure that | enclose your ACCA fellowship certificate.

| would also like to extend my apologies following the delay in the issuing of
your certificate and thank you for your continued patience. This was caused,
in part, by a logistical change within our Glasgow office.

| fully appreciate the high standards you have come to expect from us over
the years, and understand we have fallen short of these, on this occasion.

ACCA fellowship is held in high esteem within the business community. The
FCCA status demonstrates to employers that you have extensive experience
and have made a long-term commitment to professionalism and ethics.

Congratulations on achieving your fellowship status.

Yours sincerely

i Wbchboss

Julie Hotchkiss
Director, Service Delivery
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